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Head Over Heels Holly Smale 2016 My name is Harriet
Manners, and I will always be a geek. The fifth book in
the bestselling, award-winning GEEK GIRL series. Harriet
Manners knows almost every fact there is. She knows
duck-billed platypuses don't have stomachs. She knows
that fourteen squirrels were once detained as spies. She
knows only one flag in the world features a building.
And for once, Harriet knows exactly how her life should
go. She's got it ALL planned out. So when love is in the
air, Harriet is determined to Make Things Happen! If
only everyone else would stick to the script...Has GEEK
GIRL overstepped the mark, and is following the rules
going to break hearts all over again?
Geek Girl books 1-3: Geek Girl, Model Misfit and Picture
Perfect (Geek Girl) Holly Smale 2015-10-08 “My name is
Harriet Manners, and I am a geek.” The first three
hilarious novels in the award-winning GEEK GIRL series –
now available as a 3-book collection.
Geek Girl Holly Smale 2015-07-21 Geek + runway = a
runaway UK hit! Geek Girl is the first book in a
hilarious, internationally bestselling series that's
perfect for fans of Louise Rennison and the Princess
Diaries series. Harriet Manners is a geek. She always
has been, and she thought she always would be—but when
she's discovered by a modeling agent, she leaps at the
chance to reinvent herself. There's only one problem:
Harriet is the definition of awkward. Can she transform
from geek to chic? Includes a sneak peek at Geek Girl:
Model Misfit!
Geek Drama Holly Smale 2015-02-26 My name is Harriet
Manners, and I am a geek. A brand new World Book Day
story from the no. 1 bestselling and award-winning GEEK
GIRL series!
Picture Perfect (Geek Girl, Book 3) Holly Smale
2014-06-05 “My name is Harriet Manners, and I’ll always
be a geek.” It’s the hilarious third book in the
bestselling award-winning GEEK GIRL series!
Geek Girl - Geek Drama (50 Book Pack) Holly Smale
2015-02-26 My name is Harriet Manners, and I am a geek.
A brand new World Book Day story from the no. 1
bestselling and award-winning GEEK GIRL series!
Geek Girl Holly Smale 2015-01-27 Geek + runway = a
runaway UK hit! Geek Girl is the first book in a
hilarious, internationally bestselling series that's
perfect for fans of Morgan Matson and Julie Buxbaum.
Harriet Manners is a geek. She always has been, and she
thought she always would be—but when she's discovered by
a modeling agent, she leaps at the chance to reinvent
herself. There's only one problem: Harriet is the
definition of awkward. Can she transform from geek to
chic? Includes a sneak peak at Geek Girl: Model Misfit!
Forever Geek (Geek Girl, Book 6) Holly Smale 2017-03-09
My name is Harriet Manners and I’ll be a geek forever...
The FINAL book in the bestselling, award-winning GEEK
GIRL series is here!
Head Over Heels Holly Smale 2016-02-25 My name is
Harriet Manners, and I will always be a geek. The fifth
book in the bestselling, award-winning GEEK GIRL series.
Harriet Manners knows almost every fact there is. She
knows duck-billed platypuses don t have stomachs. She
knows that fourteen squirrels were once detained as
spies. She knows only one flag in the world features a
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building. And for once, Harriet knows exactly how her
life should go. She s got it ALL planned out. So when
love is in the air, Harriet is determined to Make Things
Happen If only everyone else would stick to the script
Has GEEK GIRL overstepped the mark, and is following the
rules going to break hearts all over again?"
Wildflower Alecia Whitaker 2014-07-01 The best songs
come from broken hearts. Bird Barrett has grown up on
the road, singing backup in her family's bluegrass band
and playing everywhere from Nashville, Tennessee, to
Nowhere, Oklahoma. But one fateful night, when Bird
fills in for her dad by singing lead, a scout in the
audience offers her a spotlight all her own. Soon Bird
is caught up in a whirlwind of songwriting meetings,
recording sessions, and music-video shoots. Her first
single hits the top twenty, and suddenly fans and
paparazzi are around every corner. She's even caught the
eye of her longtime crush, fellow roving musician Adam
Dean. With Bird's star on the rise, though, the rest of
her life falls into chaos as tradition and ambition
collide. Can Bird break out while staying true to her
roots? In a world of glamour and gold records, a young
country music star finds her voice.
Love and Other Foreign Words Erin McCahan 2015-08
Feeling out of place in spite of possessing considerable
social skills that help her to navigate the pitfalls of
young adult life, 16-year-old Josie realizes that her
sister has picked the wrong man to marry and questions
her beliefs about true love in the face of complicated
secrets and semantics. Simultaneous eBook.
I am still not a Loser Jim Smith 2013-02-04 The second
book in the brilliant Roald Dahl Funny Prize winning
BARRY LOSER series. Perfect for readers aged 7-10 years
old and fans of Diary of a Wimpy Kid, Tom Gates and
Dennis the Menace. You know when someone's horrible to
you in a dream and you wake up really annoyed with them?
That's what happened to me with my best friend Bunky.
Barry has a new problem: Gordon Smugly - who's got the
most perfect name for himself ever in the history of
having a name, because he looks like a Gordon and is
smug and ugly - has stolen Barry's best friend. Join
Barry as he attempts to get Bunky back, organises a
girly-screamvoice test and tries to avoid seeing his
teacher kissing his gran. Have you got all of Jim
Smith’s amazekeel books? I am not a Loser I am still not
a Loser I am so over being a Loser I am sort of a Loser
Barry Loser and the holiday of doom Barry Loser and the
case of the crumpled carton Barry Loser’s ultimate book
of keelness Barry Loser hates half term My mum is a
loser My dad is a loser Future Ratboy and the attack of
the killer robot grannies Future Ratboy and the invasion
of the nom noms Future Ratboy and the quest for the
missing thingy Barry Loser: I am Not a Loser was
selected as a Tom Fletcher Book Club 2017 title. Jim
Smith is the keelest kids’ book author in the whole wide
world amen. He graduated from art school with first
class honours (the best you can get) and went on to
create the branding for a sweet little chain of coffee
shops. He also designs cards and gifts under the name
Waldo Pancake.
Box of Geek Holly Smale 2015-10-08 My name is Harriet
Manners, and I am a geek. The first three hilarious
novels in the award-winning GEEK GIRL series now
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available as a 3-book collection. Geek Girl: Harriet
Manners knows that a cat has 32 muscles in each ear, a
jiffy lasts 1/100th of a second, and the average person
laughs 15 times per day. But she doesn t know why nobody
at school seems to like her. So when Harriet is spotted
by a top model agent, she grabs the chance to reinvent
herself Model Misfit: Harriet Manners knows that humans
have 70,000 thoughts per day. She also knows that Geek +
Model = a whole new set of graffiti on your belongings.
But Harriet doesn t know where she s going to fit in
once the new baby arrives. And with her summer plans
ruined, modelling in Japan seems the perfect chance to
get away Will geek girl find her place on the other side
of the world? Picture Perfect: Harriet Manners knows
that New York is the most populous city in the United
States. She knows that its official motto is Ever Upward
. But she knows nothing whatsoever about modelling in
the Big Apple and how her family will cope with life
stateside. Or becoming a brand as the models in New York
say. And even more importantly, what to do when the big
romantic gestures aren t coming your way from your
boyfriend Does geek girl go too far this time? The
award-winning debut, GEEK GIRL, and brilliant follow-up
titles in the bestselling series by Holly Smale."
The Valentines 3-Book Collection: Happy Girl Lucky, Far
From Perfect, Love Me Not Holly Smale 2021-07-08
Introducing The Valentines – the hilarious, romanticcomedy series by Holly Smale, author of the bestselling
and critically acclaimed Geek Girl books.
Geek Drama Holly Smale 2015-02 "My name is Harriet
Manners, and I am a geek." A brand new World Book Day
story from the no. 1 bestselling and award-winning Geek
Girl series! Harriet Manners knows that the hottest
observed place on earth is Furnace Creek in Death
Valley. She knows that dolphins shed the top layer of
their skin every two hours. And she knows just how badly
auditions can go, especially when you're a model. But
she has no idea how to get herself out of the extreme
embarrassment of the school play or what to do when
arch-nemesis Alexa decides it's the perfect opportunity
to humiliate her... Can Geek Girl survive the bright
lights of the stage? A hilarious World Book Day Geek
Girl story by award-winning, bestselling author Holly
Smale.
All That Glitters Holly Smale 2015-02 My name is Harriet
Manners, and I am still a geek.Harriet has already had
her modelling take her to Japan and New York - where
will she end up next?
Lost in the River of Grass Ginny Rorby 2011-03-01 "I
don't realize I'm crying until he glances at me. For a
moment, I see the look of anguish in his eyes, then he
blinks it away and slips off into the water. I
immediately think of the gator. It's still down there
somewhere. . . ." A science-class field trip to the
Everglades is supposed to be fun, but Sarah's new at
Glades Academy, and her fellow freshmen aren’t exactly
making her feel welcome. When an opportunity for an
unauthorized side trip on an air boat presents itself,
it seems like a perfect escape—an afternoon without
feeling like a sore thumb. But one simple oversight
turns a joyride into a race for survival across the
river of grass. Sarah will have to count on her
instincts—and a guy she barely knows—if they have any
hope of making it back alive.
Love Me Not (The Valentines, Book 3) Holly Smale
2021-05-13 The stunning conclusion to the mega famebusting 11-13 trilogy from the multi-million bestselling
author of GEEK GIRL.
Geek Girl: Model Misfit Holly Smale 2015-07-21 You can
make a geek a model, but you can't make her chic. More
hilarity and high fashion await in the second book in
the internationally bestselling Geek Girl series!
Harriet Manners is a model—but she feels even less
popular and more awkward than she did when she was just
a geek. So a summer modeling job in Japan sounds like
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the perfect vacation, even if she has to bring along her
crazy grandma Bunty, and even if she might run into
Nick, her gorgeous supermodel ex-boyfriend. No one is
going to ruin Harriet's fabulous Tokyo adventure—unless
she accidentally ruins it herself. . . . This sequel to
Holly Smale's #1 bestselling debut novel, Geek Girl, is
perfect for fans of Mag Cabot's Princess Diaries series
and Louise Rennison's Georgia Nicolson series.
All Wrapped Up Holly Smale 2016-10-06
Audrey, Wait! Robin Benway 2009-04-02 California high
school student Audrey Cuttler dumps self-involved Evan,
the lead singer of a little band called The Do-Gooders.
Evan writes, ?Audrey, Wait!,? a break-up song that?s so
good it rockets up the billboard charts. And Audrey is
suddenly famous! Now rabid fans are invading her school.
People is running articles about her arm-warmers. The
lead singer of the Lolitas wants her as his muse. (And
the Internet is documenting her every move!) Audrey
can?t hang out with her best friend or get with her new
crush without being mobbed by fans and paparazzi. Take a
wild ride with Audrey as she makes headlines, has
outrageous amounts of fun, confronts her ex on MTV, and
gets the chance to show the world who she really is.
Geek Drama (Geek Girl) Holly Smale 2015-02-26 “My name
is Harriet Manners, and I am a geek.” A brand new World
Book Day story from the no. 1 bestselling and awardwinning GEEK GIRL series!
Picture Perfect Holly Smale 2015-01-29 "My name is
Harriet Manners, and I'll always be a geek." It's the
hilarious third book in the bestselling award-winning
Geek Girl series! Now in paperback. Harriet Manners
knows more facts than most. She knows that New York is
the most populous city in the United States. She knows
that its official motto is "Ever Upward". She knows that
one in thirty-eight people living in the US lives there.
But she knows nothing whatsoever about modelling in the
Big Apple and how her family will cope with life
stateside. Or "becoming a brand" as the models in New
York say. And even more importantly, what to do when the
big romantic gestures aren't coming your way from your
boyfriend... Does geek girl go too far this time? The
laugh out loud follow-up to award-winning debut Geek
Girl and Model Misfit will have you in stitches!
Sunny Side Up (Geek Girl Special, Book 2) Holly Smale
2016-06-30 “My name is Harriet Manners, and I am a
geek.” A brand new summer story from the no. 1
bestselling and award-winning GEEK GIRL series!
Model Misfit (Geek Girl, Book 2) Holly Smale 2013-09-26
“My name is Harriet Manners, and I am still a geek.”
MODEL MISFIT is the sequel to award-winning No. 1 UK
debut GEEK GIRL.
Happy Girl Lucky (The Valentines, Book 1) Holly Smale
2019-02-07 Introducing The Valentines – Happy Girl
Lucky, the first book in the hilarious new romanticcomedy series by Holly Smale, author of the bestselling
and critically acclaimed Geek Girl books.
Model Misfit Holly Smale 2016-01-26 Harriet Manners is a
model but she feels even less popular and more awkward
than she did when she was just a geek. So a summer
modeling job in Japan sounds like the perfect vacation,
even if she has to bring along her crazy grandma Bunty,
and even if
The State of Grace Rachael Lucas 2018-08-21 Whip-smart,
hilarious, and unapologetically honest, Rachel Lucas's
The State of Grace is a heartwarming story of one girl
trying to work out where she fits in, and whether she
even wants to. “Sometimes I feel like everyone else was
handed a copy of the rules for life and mine got lost.”
Grace is autistic and has her own way of looking at the
world. She's got a horse and a best friend who
understand her, and that's pretty much all she needs.
But when Grace kisses Gabe and things start to change at
home, the world doesn't make much sense to her any more.
Suddenly everything threatens to fall apart, and it's up
to Grace to fix it on her own.
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Picture Perfect Holly Smale 2014 Harriet Manners knows
more facts than most.She knows that New York is the most
populous city in the United States.She knows that its
official motto is 'Ever Upward'.She knows that one in
thirty-eight people living in the US lives there.But she
knows nothing whatsoever about modelling in the Big
Apple and how her family will cope with life stateside.
Or 'becoming a brand' as the models in New York say. And
even more importantly, what to do when the big romantic
gestures coming your way aren't from your
boyfriend...Does geek girl go too far this time?
The Geek Girl's Guide to Cheerleading Charity Tahmaseb
2009-05-19 When self-proclaimed geek girl Bethany
becomes the newest member of the varsity cheerleading
squad, she realizes that there’s one thing worse than
blending in to the lockers: getting noticed. Who knew
cheerleading was so hard? Well, at least there’s a
manual. Too bad it doesn’t cover any of the tough
questions like: What do you do when the head cheerleader
spills her beer on you at your first in-crowd party? And
how do you protect your best friend from the biggest
player in the senior class? Bethany is going to need all
her geek brainpower just to survive the season!
Head Over Heels (Geek Girl, Book 5) Holly Smale
2016-04-07 “My name is Harriet Manners, and I will
always be a geek.” The fifth book in the bestselling,
award-winning GEEK GIRL series.
All That Glitters (Geek Girl, Book 4) Holly Smale
2015-02-26 “My name is Harriet Manners, and I have
always been a geek.” The fourth book in the awardwinning GEEK GIRL series.
Dancing in My Nuddy-Pants Louise Rennison 2009-10-06
Georgia thought she had put her "red-bottomosity" to
rest when she finally chose Robbie the Sex God over Dave
the Laugh. Anyway, Dave the Laugh is now dating her
friend Ellen (which didn't stop Georgia from snogging
him at a party...) But when Dave breaks up with Ellen
and the Sex God is never around, Georgia doesn't know
what to do! As always, in Georgia's life, nothing ever
turns out as planned!
Geek Girl 04. All That Glitters Holly Smale 2015-08-27
My name is Harriet Manners, and I have always been a
geek. The fourth book in the award-winning GEEK GIRL
series. Harriet Manners knows many things. She knows
that toilet roll was invented by the Chinese in 600 AD.
She knows that a comet s tail always points away from
the sun. And she knows that the average healthy heart
beats 70 times per minute. Even when it s broken. But
she knows nothing about making new friends at Sixth
Form. Or why even her old friends seem to be avoiding
her. And she knows even less about being a glittering
supermodel success. Which she now is apparently. Has
Harriet s time to shine like a star finally arrived, or
is she about to crash and burn?"
Alice on Her Way Phyllis Reynolds Naylor 2012-05-29 It’s
the moment Alice has been looking forward to for
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years—her sixteenth birthday is coming up, and that
means getting her driver’s license, with the freedom
that entails. And before that important milestone,
there’s another delicious taste of freedom awaiting
Alice and her friends—a class trip to New York City,
promising some serious partying once chaperones have
gone to bed. But sophomore year and driving lessons are
a lot harder than Alice thought they would be, and then
there’s the problem with her new boyfriend, who is
sometimes too attached to her. The older Alice gets, the
more complicated her life seems to become.
Geek Girl and Model Misfit (Geek Girl books 1 and 2)
(Geek Girl) Holly Smale 2013-12-12 “My name is Harriet
Manners, and I am a geek.” The first two hilarious
novels in the award-winning GEEK GIRL series – now
available as a 2-book collection.
Geek Girl: Model Misfit Holly Smale 2016-01-26 You can
make a geek a model, but you can't make her chic. More
hilarity and high fashion await in the second book in
the internationally bestselling Geek Girl series!
Harriet Manners is a model—but she feels even less
popular and more awkward than she did when she was just
a geek. So a summer modeling job in Japan sounds like
the perfect vacation, even if she has to bring along her
crazy grandma Bunty, and even if she might run into
Nick, her gorgeous supermodel ex-boyfriend. No one is
going to ruin Harriet's fabulous Tokyo adventure—unless
she accidentally ruins it herself. . . . This sequel to
Holly Smale's #1 bestselling debut novel, Geek Girl, is
perfect for fans of Mag Cabot's Princess Diaries series
and Louise Rennison's Georgia Nicolson series.
All Wrapped Up (Geek Girl Special, Book 1) Holly Smale
2015-11-05 All I want for Christmas is . . . a new GEEK
GIRL story!
Geek Girls Unite Leslie Simon 2011-10-04 What do Amy
Poehler, Bjork, Felicia Day, Martha Stewart, Miranda
July, and Zooey Deschanel have in common? They’re just a
few of the amazing women proving that “geek” is no
longer a four-letter word. In recent years, male geeks
have taken the world by storm. But what about their
female counterparts? After all, fangirls are just like
fanboys—they put on their Imperial Stormtrooper Lycra
pants one leg at a time. Geek Girls Unite is a call to
arms for every girl who has ever obsessed over music,
comics, film, comedy, books, crafts, fashion, or
anything else under the Death Star. Music geek girl
Leslie Simon offers an overview of the geek elite by
covering groundbreaking women, hall-of-famers, ultimate
love matches, and potential frenemies, along with her
top picks for playlists, books, movies, and websites.
This smart and hilarious tour through girl geekdom is a
must-have for any woman who has ever wondered where her
sassy rebel sisters have been hiding.
Far From Perfect (The Valentines, Book 2) Holly Smale
2020-07-23 The second sensational book in the Valentines
series – a hilarious and heart-aching story about the
impossible standards for being a girl.
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